
 

Date: July 15, 2021 

 

Colorado Sand Company LLC 

Brady C. Reece 

9590 E Grand Ct 

Greenwood Village, CO 80111 

(970) 978-9858 

 

 

 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Attn: Eric Scott 

1313 Sherman St. – Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

(303) 866-3567 

Subject: Response to Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety – Past 365d Notice Letter – 

Keenesburg No. 2 Mine – Permit No. M-2019-058 

 

 

Dear Mr. Scott, 

This letter is to give confirmation that Colorado Sand Company LLC wishes to pursue reconsideration of 

the previously approved Keenesburg No. 2 Mine Permit (No. M-2019-058). We have started the process 

of renotification in accordance with the notifications and comment provisions of Rule 1.6 and will 

provide proof of all required public notices to the Division when complete.  

Please contact me at (970) 978-9858 or via email at breece@capitalsand.com with any questions or 

comments.  

Respectfully, 

Brady Reece 

 

 

cc:    D. Patterson, Colorado Sand Company LLC 

  

 


